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Jan 10     Business/ Directors Meeting  
Jan 17      Rotary and East Kelowna Hall 
Jan 24      Meeting at Parkinson Seniors   
       Center 
Jan31      Canadian Blood Services 
Feb 7      Business/Directors 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMBLING 
 
Let’s get this new year underway by wishing 
everyone a  

 

 
 
 
 
 



Now, back to business. We have some 
fundraisers who will be operating year-round 
under the general title of Rotary Projects in a 
Bottle. As some of their members are not 
Rotarians but are Friends of Rotary a box has 
been added to the Advertising section to 
keep everyone informed of any news or 
updates from their Chairperson, Glenna.   

 

So, who went anywhere over the holidays? 

 

 
Ron was up at Big White 

 

 
Stephen was out near the Agassiz marshes 
taking some pictures. This is his year end 
greeting to the members of his Facebook 
photography group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
MEETING OF January 3, 2019 

 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS – none 
 
 
GUESTS – none 
 

ATTENDANCE – 71% 
 
 
 
 

          
  
 Tonight’s Sheriff was Ron. Ron is a great fan 
of animation and old TV shows. For tonight 
fines Ron chose to ask questions about a 
1960’s TV drama, The Beverly Hillbillies, 

  

Who performed the show’s theme song? Earl 
Flatt and Lester Scruggs 

What did they all the mansion’s swimming 
pool? The cement pond. 

What was the name of their bloodhound? 
Duke 

What was the make and year of their truck?  
A cut-down 1921 Oldsmobile Model 46 
Roadster 

 

Bonus info: 



Ellie May was played by Donna Douglas 

Granny was played by Irene Ryan 

Jed was played by Buddy Ebsen 

Jethro was played by Max Baer 

 
 
 
SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Parkinson Senior Centre – Carola has 
arranged for our club to tour the Parkinson 
Senior’s Centre at 11:30 am Thursday, 
January 24th. They also offer a low-cost lunch 
to those attending. For details please see the 
brochure that has been inserted in this issue.  
 
 
 



 
Knights of Columbus Service Club 
Banquet – we have been invited to attend 
their 45th Annual Service Club Banquet on 
February 6th. A scan of their letter has been 
inserted into the document. If you want to go, 
talk to Brian as he goes every year and would 
enjoy some extra company.   
 
 

 
 
Bowling Fundraiser – Carola put forward 
the idea of her organizing another bowling 
night in May as league bowling is over and 
we can book the entire facility for our use. 
Last year’s event was a fun evening and the 
members voted to go ahead with the project.  
 
 

 
 
Registration is now open on the District 5060 
website on Clubrunner.  
 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005/sitepag
e/district-conference-2019 
 
The DG showed a short video on the 2019 
District Conference. It can be seen at  
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gfoRI
M5myj0 
 
 
 
HUMOUR 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
Tag reads “These T-shirts were tested on 
animals. They did not fit.” 
 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 
Are you kidding? Who would want to talk to 
us this early in the year with school still out?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ART GALLERY 
 
 

 
3dfc3 by László (Hungary) 
 
 

 
Boiling Point by Romeo Zivoin (USA) 
 
 

 
Ocean of Light by Gene R. Von Edler 
(Germany) 
 
 
 



ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817 

 
 

 
 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                   
250-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 

 
www.spekconsultancy.com 
 
 

 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 
 
 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 
 
 
 



  
www.st-hubertus.bc.ca 
 
 
 

 
www.illichmanns.com/ 

 

ROTARY PROJECTS IN A 
BOTTLE NEWS 

 
A Committee meeting held on 
Jan. 04th with regards to 
changing our name so that we 
could give to other local 
charities. The New name is 
going to be “Rotary Lights in a 
Bottle” with “Cottonwoods in a 
Bottle” being reserved for that 
function. 
 
A two-sided brochure has been 
designed by Brian Elliott.  It  
will be professionally printed. 
 
Brenda Madigan has offered to 
do the stock control so at all 
times we know what’s in stock 
and what is out and has it been 
sold.  
  
Our first Sale is on February 
13th, at KGH from 10:00am until 
3:00pm   
 
Thank you for all your support 
and here’s another successful 
Bottle Campaign.   
 
Sincerely,  
Glenna Gillan 


